
  

 

  

 

April 2023 Network Update 

 

Welcome to our monthly Network Newsletter, which includes our latest information and updates, as well as 
resources available to support local planning and provision of clinical care. Don’t forget to take a look at our 
website www.stpn.uk for more detailed information.   

 

http://www.stpn.uk/
https://stpn.uk/
https://stpn.uk/


 

Staff Update 

  

We have recently appointed two new Paediatric Critical Care (PCC) Network Clinical Leads: Dr Jatinder Jheeta and Dr Nick Prince. We would 

like to take this opportunity to thank Dr Sachin Patil and Prof Akash Deep for their contribution to the PCC network. 

 

Dr Jatinder Jheeta is a Consultant Paediatrician at Darent Valley Hospital who has worked in paediatric and neonatal critical care, 

retrieval and general paediatric services across the South Thames Network.  He has been appointed as Clinical Lead for Paediatric Critical 

Care Levels 1 and 2.  Jatinder says ‘I hope to collaborate with colleagues from the full multidisciplinary team, to collectively share experiences, 

learnings and innovative practices, particularly whilst the pressures on our services continue to rise, with higher numbers of sick and more 

complex children presenting at our doors requiring our service.  Providing high standards of paediatric critical care closer to home with improved 

patient safety and working towards more sustainable models of care whilst considering staff wellbeing are of great interest to me.’ 

 

Dr Nick Prince is a Consultant Paediatric Intensivist at St Georges Hospital who has an interest in education and training having 

held the roles of both College Tutor and Training Programme Director. Nick has been appointed as the Level 3 Critical Care lead for STPN.  Nick 



 

says ‘I am passionate about developing the full breadth of STPN critical care services for the benefit of our patients and also our teams, with a 

strong focus on culture, wellbeing, inclusivity and engagement. I want all of our units to continue to develop the reputations for excellence they 

deserve through a positive approach to meeting the needs of our patients and families at all times.’ 

  

 

 

  

Paediatric Surgery Clinical Lead (1PA per week) 

  

The Clinical Lead post (1PA/week) for our SIC ODN is now up for renewal. 

 South Thames Paediatric Surgery in Children ODN is seeking to recruit a Paediatric Surgery Clinical Lead, 1PA per week. 

 

If you would like further information please call Sally Watts (07918 338799) or Harriet Ward (07342 068 632) 

 

 To apply, please submit a brief CV (no more than 2 pages) outlining your relevant experience supported by a personal statement (up to 400 

words) to england.stpn@nhs.net 

  

http://england.stpn@nhs.net/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

2 X Deputy Clinical Educators for Nurses or AHPs 

 

We are seeking 2 x Deputy Clinical Educators (open to Nurses or AHPs) to support our network education programmes and project teams. 

To apply please click on NHS Jobs - Application 

  

 

 

https://www.jobs.nhs.uk/xi/direct_apply/?vac_ref=917809494
https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=8248&d=5t_G5HddbLPIOVipipkNJqFq7Ege4evBsN77H_wq6g&u=https%3a%2f%2fus20%2emailchimp%2ecom%2fmctx%2fclicks%3furl%3dhttp%253A%252F%252FNHS%2bJobs%2b-%2bApplication%25C2%25A0%26xid%3d9c89a29a2f%26uid%3d114527338%26iid%3d431a5e1bb1%26pool%3dcts%26v%3d2%26c%3d1682333475%26h%3d9288b335dc794dab125384c8c3b519c5beca650010a57a06a5b98227dcf54fcb
https://www.jobs.nhs.uk/xi/direct_apply/?vac_ref=917809494


STPN Dashboard and Data 

  
 

Figure 1: General Paediatric Beds occupied (01/01/2022 - 17/04/2023) 
  

 
 
Figure 1: The start of April has seen a reduction in overall beds occupied to under 200 per day across the network compared to the peak of 
300 in December, along with significantly lower levels of children with Bronchiolitis being admitted. 
  



 

 

Figure 2: Paediatric Critical Care beds occupied (01/01/2022 - 17/04/2023) 
  

 
 
Figure 2: There is a corresponding reduction of PICU bed occupancy since the start of April to under 40 per day across the 3 PICUs, with low 
levels of children being admitted with Bronchiolitis.  
  

 

 

 

 



 

Surgery in Children 

  

  

 

 

The SiC ODN team would like to thank you for attending the GIRFT data review meeting, which was held on Friday 31st March 2023. It was a 

great opportunity to spotlight all the work we have done together. We hope you found it informative and helpful. GIRFT will be publishing 

recommendations shortly. We will then be in touch with individual organisations to explore how we can work together in achieving these.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Transition 

  

Burdett Trust & STPN Transition QI Webinars 

  

The next and final Transition QI webinar is on the 17th of May 3.30pm – 5pm and it is regarding Implementation. 

 

If you would like to watch the previous webinars, look at the action points for each stage, access supporting documents etc., please 

visit https://stpn.uk/adolescent-health-and-transition/adolescent-health-and-transition-webinars/. To join us in these events, please 

email sara.mahjabin@gstt.nhs.uk. 

  

At STPN we are keen to support you with the development of your Transition Service, so we will be continuing with monthly Transition Forum 

webinars. Please get in touch if you need any assistance going through the programme. 
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STPN Education 

  

 

  
https://stpn.uk/education-alwayslearningtogether/ 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://stpn.uk/education-alwayslearningtogether/


Interprofessional Education Paediatric Critical Care Days  

STPN is offering simulation study days focusing on patient critical care journeys as well as skills teaching for all staff working in acute 

settings within the network. 

If you are interested hosting please email england.stpn@nhs.net  
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Neonatal Surgery Study Day 

27th  April 09:00-14:30 

Focusing on enhancing neonatal specific knowledge by following a patients journey 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/neonatal-surgery-study-day-tickets-516586071847 

  

Nursing HDU Course 

Paediatric Acute Nursing in Critical Care Levels 1&2 with Surgery 

Next Occurrence September 2023 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/516669852437/ 

  

CVAD Train the Trainer 

26th October virtual study day with a placement day at the RMH for skills practice 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/train-the-trainer-central-venous-access-study-day-tickets-542747180427 

 

 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/neonatal-surgery-study-day-tickets-516586071847
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/516669852437/
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Want an easy way to keep up to date with STPN events and news but without all of the chit chat? Then join our whatsapp group by clicking 
this link - https://chat.whatsapp.com/FjbGTLWoTWp0hv7JXZSjRZ 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

   

 

 

Our mailing address is: 

england.stpn@nhs.net 

 

Network Managers: 

Sally Watts and Harriet Ward 

07918 338799 and 07342 068632 

 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/FjbGTLWoTWp0hv7JXZSjRZ
https://twitter.com/thames_south
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCOYq4--WiNM3eKYECSAHhrA
mailto:england.stpn@nhs.net


 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
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